
From: Tern ORorke <terriororke@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 7:00 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: #DG17-068

Dear Ms. Howland,
Several years ago, while still living in Richmond, NH, many ofus who are property owners fought
hard and tirelessly against the proposed “NED” pipeline. Luckily for wildlife, the environment and
human life, we prevailed!!
Now here I am, newly moved to Keene and facing an environmental threat again! Basically from
the same company, as Liberty Utilities is a subsidiary ofKinder Morgan!!
I am very concerned about Liberty Utilities becoming a back door entrance into NH for Kinder
Morgan in the future and I am strongly expressing my opposition to this.
Thank you for listening, Tern O’Rorke Keene
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